
Hannah Volpi 

Trumansburg, NY 14886 

hmvolpi@gmail.com 

 

February 2, 2021 

 

Town Hall 

160 Enfield Main Road 

Enfield, NY 14850 

 

Re:  Town Councilperson 

 

I am interested in becoming a Board Member for the Town of Enfield.  I understand there is a seat to be 

filled for the remainder of this year, and then will be up for election.  

 

I’ve recently bought a home and property here, and own an existing business that I am transitioning to 

operate from my farm property.  I look forward to integrating into the local economy while supporting 

other small business.  A major reason I became an entrepreneur was to contribute to the community 

exchange of support I was witnessing.  5 years later, I can say I truly feel that interdependence, and it 

fuels me to stick it out during these especially hard times.  I am interested in the position because I see 

how participating in the local government is an important and meaningful addition to actively existing in 

your community.  

 

I have not previously held a Board position, but am confident I would be a contributing member.  I’ve led 

and participated in numerous community projects.  I am organized, dependable, a strong communicator, 

and comfortable with public speaking.  I am present with what is directly in front of me, while also able 

to pause and step back to broaden my view and prioritize.  

 

My business, Foxi Flora, grows Flowers, Vegetables, and Herbs, and I hope to apply my horticulture skills 

to expand the Enfield Beautification Committee and research more grants that could expand our budget 

in that and related areas.  I bought land to grow my farm business on, but also to be a conservation 

steward of the space.  I respect and appreciate our natural world, especially the resources and history; 

and feel strongly about advocacy and living an example of mindfulness.  

 

I look forward to talking more with you, eventually in person, but for now virtually! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hannah Volpi 

(607) 435-9879 

mailto:hmvolpi@gmail.com

